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COMPLETION OF THE PROPOSED SUBSCRIPTION OF SHARES IN ASPIRASI 
KUKUH SDN BHD 
 

 
The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of GSH Corporation Limited (the “Company”) refers to the 

announcement made by the Company on 12 February 2018 (“Announcement”) in relation to the 

proposed subscription of shares in Aspirasi Kukuh Sdn Bhd (“Aspirasi Kukuh”).  

 

Unless otherwise defined or as the context otherwise requires, all capitalised terms used herein shall 

have the meanings ascribed to them in the Announcement. 

 

The Board is pleased to announce the Completion of the Proposed Subscription on 18 April 2018. 

Following Completion, the Company holds fifty per cent (50%) of the enlarged issued and paid-up share 

capital of Aspirasi Kukuh. 

 

 

 

By Order of the Board  

 

 

Gilbert Ee Guan Hui 

CEO/Executive Director 

18 April 2018 


